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LFPCN210630 
Discontinuance Notice for Littelfuse Bipolar and IGBT power modules 
 
To whom it may concern, 
Littelfuse would like to notify you of a discontinuance of Bipolar and IGBT power modules.  
 
Reason for Change: Low demand 
Effective date: June 30th, 2021 
Last time buy: N/A 
 

EOL Diode Modules LF Europe CROSS Part  EOL IGBT Modules LF Europe CROSS Part 
MD16110A-BM2MM MDMA110P1600TG  MG12100W-XN2MM MIXA100W1200TEH 
MD16130S-BM2MM N/A  MG1240H-XBN2MM MIXA30WB1200TED 
MD16160S-BM2MM MDD142-16N1  MG06200S-BN4MM N/A 

MD16160S-DKM2MM N/A  MG12450WB-BN2MM MIXA450PF1200TSF 
MD16180S-BM2MM MDMA180P1600YD  MG1215H-XBN2MM MIXA10WB1200TED 

MD16180S-DKM2MM N/A  MG1250H-XN2MM MIXA40W1200TED 
MD16200S-BM2MM MDMA210P1600YD  MG12225WB-BN2MM MIXA225PF1200TSF 
MD1690A-BM2MM MDMA85P1600TG  MG1225H-XBN2MM MIXA20WB1200TED 

MD18110A-BM2MM MDMA110P1800TG  MG12150S-DEN2MM N/A 
MD18110A-DKM2MM N/A  MG1250W-XBN2MM MIXA60WB1200TEH 
MD18130S-BM2MM N/A  MG12600WB-BR2MM N/A 

MD18130S-DKM2MM N/A  MG1275H-XN2MM MIXA80W1200TED 
MD18160S-BM2MM MDD142-18N1  MG06600WB-BN4MM N/A 

MD18160S-DKM2MM N/A  MG1275W-XBN2MM MIXA81WB1200TEH 
MD18180S-BM2MM MDNA180P2200YD  MG12300WB-BN2MM MIXA300PF1200TSF 

MD18180S-DKM2MM N/A  MG1275W-XN2MM MIXA80W1200TEH 
MD18200S-BM2MM MDNA210P2200YD  MG12400D-BN2MM N/A 
MD1890A-BM2MM MDMA85P1800TG  MG1225H-XN2MM MIXA30W1200TED 

MD1890A-DKM2MM N/A  MG17100D-BN4MM N/A 

   MG17150D-BN4MM N/A 

   MG17200D-BN4MM N/A 

   MG17225WB-BN4MM N/A 

   MG17300D-BN4MM N/A 

   MG17300WB-BN4MM MIXG300PF1700TSF 

   MG17450WB-BN4MM MIXG450PF1700TSF 
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This communication letter is for your information and acknowledgement. We encourage you to visit our 
website at to find a suitable substitute for your system, if needed. 
 
If you have any other questions or concerns, please contact your local Littelfuse sales representative or 
Product Manager below for further assistance. 
 
Best Regards, 
Tracy Tsai 




